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Dear FM Team, 

The Employee Housing Programs was launched this past April in response to increasing concerns of 
quality, affordable housing for CSU employees. On August 23 they sent a survey; each employee 
received a unique link through their CSU email to open this questionnaire. If you have not yet had a 
chance to provide feedback, please do so soon. This survey is very important and closes on 
September 13. Your response to this survey will help CSU better understand employees’ housing 
needs. The goal is to address barriers to quality, affordable housing for CSU employees.  

The survey is available in English and Spanish, in both electronic and printed forms. The information 
you provide is confidential and anonymous; personal information such as name, CSU ID, IP address, 
and electronic device is not tied to the survey. The questions are comprehensive and ask about: 
current housing experiences; what employees’ future housing goals are; and what programs they are 
most likely to participate in. Some of the questions focus on employees who live in Northern 
Colorado, but regardless of location, it is helpful for all employees to take time to share about their 
housing needs. Supervisors are aware that employees will need 15-20 minutes to fill out the 
assessment during the work day.  

The CSU Employee Housing Programs have rental resources and housing search tools; home 
ownership information; financial assistance and support; and more! Visit: https://hr.colostate.edu/
employee-housing-programs/. For questions, email: HR_EmployeeHousingPrograms@colostate.edu.  

Again, we encourage all employees to please fill out this survey by September 13. Thank you to the 
many FM employees who have already taken the time to do so. 

Thanks, 

 
Michelle Tate 
Assistant Director, FM Human Resources 

Tom Satterly, P.E. 
Associate Vice President for Facilities Management 
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